

PAC Newsletter

Parents Association Rose-des-Vents

May 1, 2018

Dear parents, hello!

Urgent: Looking for a handy parent

The student board wants to set up a structure on the playground but the installation cost is twice as much the price of the structure! Therefore, we are looking for a handy parent who might be able to install it. Please contact the RDV student board: rdvconseiletudiant@gmail.com

REMINDER: Playdate and potluck dinner at Play Palace for RDV Kindergarten Classes and their families!

For several years, PAC RDV has been offering a free event at the Play Palace (Kerrisdale Arena) for Kindergarden, Grade 1 and Grade 2 students and their families. This year the event for all Kindergarden will take place on Thursday, May 3 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. This playdate and potluck are a chance to meet other parents and participate to a fun social event.



See you all there!

Book with your class representatives Play Palace - 5670 East Blvd, Vancouver

URGENT: Pizzas distribution Friday, May 4 between 12 p.m. to 12.30 p.m.

Only 3 parents are registered to distribute the pizza slices this coming **Friday**, **May 4**. We need 8 to 10 more parents to help with the pizza distribution, from 12 p.m. to 12:30 p.m.

Please contact the pizza program team: rdvpizza@gmail.com. Thank you for your participation!

REMINDER : Concert Fab Fourever <u>on Saturday, May 5 from 6 p.m.</u> - Auditorium Jules Verne

As you may know, our school has the great fortune of hosting the **AMAZING Beatles Tribute band "The Fab Fourever"** in a benefit concert to raise funds for the Grade 6 trip to Strathcona! The Fab Fourever are Canada's premier Beatles tribute band, and one of few tribute bands chosen to fly to England to perform at the 25th anniversary celebrations of the Beatles in 2015! You will never catch The Fab Fourever performing for a better price!

The show is on Saturday, May 5 at 7:30 p.m. at the Jules Verne theatre.

I have volunteered to organize tickets so **if you are interested in attending**, <u>reply to this email fyferyan@telus.net</u> and I will send you the order form. Seating is limited, so first come, first serve!

I hope you will come enjoy this FANTASTIC evening of music! Christine

FUNDRAISING: Movie night, pasta and crêpes on May 10 at 5.30 p.m.

The next movie night is on <u>Thursday, May 10 from 5.50 p.m.</u> in the kitchen and the auditorium Jules Verne. Star Wars "The Last Jedi" will be screened. Pasta and crêpes will be for sale and the movie entrance will be on donation.



FUNDRAISING: Donation of second-hand books and sale on Friday, May 11

We welcome your old but in good condition books, preferably children books in English or in French. You can drop them off on the week starting on May 7. The sale will take place on **Friday**, **May 11** (during the school hours for the students and during the evening for the parents).

VOLUNTEER PARENT OF THE YEAR FOR ELECTION

Each year, the Federation of francophone parents pays a tribute to volunteer parents for their contribution to the community. Send us the name of one parent who deserve this price the most. If we receive several names, we will vote at the next PAC meeting

Anne Lama, secretary PAC 2017-2018

secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com

✓ Date to remember

Check our online calendar for activities and important dates.

You have a message for the parents communauty

Please contact the PAC_Secretary no later than 2 days before the newsletter

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook